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I appreciate the opportunity to voice my opinion on the Northern Pass project as it impacts my
community of Concord, NH. 

Decisions need to be made thoughtfully; mindful of the impact to quality of life and environment for not
only the current citizens, but for generations to come.

Concord is a special place to live; blending nature, government, arts, family and community.  We are
making decisions to minimally impact the environment and preserve the beauty of our town.  Always
improving our environment, not going backwards!

The high towers will diminish our landscape and I question the health of our citizens being exposed to
the high power lines.  

I urge that if this project moves forward, it will be mandatory to bury the lines.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Monroe
5 Oakmont Dr., Concord
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